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American Legion Post 6 

January events 

Jan 1 Eboard 6:00 

Jan 5 Hamburger//Hot Dog/ Bingo night 6:00 

Jan 7 Money Monday 6:00 

Jan 8 Potluck 6:15; Speaker 7:00 

 Regular Post and Auxiliary meetings 7:30 

Jan 26 CRAB FEED 6:00 

 

Hillsboro Post 6 Directory  

285 W. Main Street  

Hillsboro, Oregon  97123 

Post 6 (503) 648-7191  

Leave a message 

Chaplain  

Lynn Hamm (503) 681-7600 

Post 6 Commander  

Robert Gnos (503) 647-2937 

Auxiliary President  

Debra Ashe (310) 502-3991 

Vice Commander  

Tim Pierce (503) 809-9900 

S.A.L. Commander  

Rob Liebenow (503) 826-5877  

Post Adjutant  Newsletter Editor/Publisher  
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Commanders Message 

 We all have faced imperfection in life. But we are blessed with the 

seed of service! It is well that we serve. It is well with my soul serving as 

your Commander this year.  

 Service was nourished and directed by our time in the military. 

The call to continuous service is nourished by our concern for our fellow 

veterans that need our help, demanding that the US government give full 

care to those who served our country.  

 I will have no greater joy than to serve to this end. To this I give thanks to God and you 

that I am able! 

 The speaker for January’s meeting will be a representative from Washington  County 

Mental Health and Addiction Center. They will explain services that the county has made 

available to all. You may not need their services but with this information you can direct 

someone to get help from their resources. This includes Suicide counseling, drug treatment, 

and mental health problems. 

 Steak and Salmon dinners on Fridays are making a change to the menu! 

 Jan 4- Steak and Boiled Shrimp 

 Jan 11– Steak and Salmon 

 Jan 18– Broiled Shrimp and Chicken 

 Jan 25– Steak and Salmon 

Bob Gnos—Commander 
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Steak and Salmon  

Fridays 

6:00 PM 

January 4,11,18, and 25 

 Join us for Steak and Salmon dinner on many Fridays. The suggested donation is $10 ... 
Dinner starts at 6 PM and we started a new 'idea' ... Dessert First .... whether it is Apple Pie 
(with ice cream) or Chocolate Cake . 

Doug Lund 

Hamburger/Hot Dog/Bingo  

Saturday Night 

January 5, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Food and drink served 6-630PM 

10 cent BINGO starts @ 630 

***  Please remember, no outside drinks are allowed!  *** 

Crab Feed 

We are hoping to have our annual crab feed in January. It all depends on the commercial   
crabbing season and if they get out this year. Last several years it has opened late and does not 
look good so far this year. Keep your fingers crossed and we might have a great crab meal in 
the near future. Crab Dinners will be $20 and Shrimp Louis are $15. 

Rob Liebenow 

January 26, 2019 

6:00 PM 
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Auxiliary Message 

Hello members, 

Since last month was the last newsletter for the year 2018, this will be 

the first newsletter of 2019. I hope that the year 2019 will bring new 

members and new ideas to all of our members of Unit #6. 

As members, we need to think about our May Memorial Day Poppy Drive in 2019. Like it 

was brought up at the meeting, we need advice of the place we should be. Right now the     

options are Albertsons, Walmart and ACE Hardware. Please let me know if any of  the three  

options would be good for you to help us raise money for our Veterans. And remember if you 

have a “special” Legionnaire, invite them to help out at the table. As I have said before if we 

have at least one Legionnaire at the distribution site, it helps with the donations. 

For those who missed the meeting in December, we had a guest. The District 1 President, Lori 

Sherman, attended our potluck and meeting. She had a lot of good ideas for our Unit. 

Again, please read the other articles in our newsletter for the important dates of our activities 

for the month of January. I hope that we all make it a goal this year to be more active. 

If you need a ride to our meetings or our activities, please contact me or the Post message 

phone (503-648-7191) and the Post and I will do our best to get you a ride so you can enjoy 

our meetings and activities and meet some of our new members and reacquaint yourselves 

with the members that have been with us for many years. 

We need ALL OF YOUR help in having the best events we can have. Call me or text me (310-

502-3991) or email me (debraashe70@gmail.com) if you have any questions or comments 

concerning Unit #6 Auxiliary. 

Until next month, 

Debra Ashe 

2018-2019 President 
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Auxiliary Membership 

 Please, a few seconds of your time… I am the membership person of our Auxiliary Unit 

#6. I know we are all super busy all the time, not just the Holidays. Our Unit is behind with 19 

members not yet sending in their dues. Maybe you just forgot or it is still on your To-Do list. It 

would be a really good thing to do right away so you cross it off your list, and we can still 

count on your support. We need all our gals to support our Unit! 

 Our potluck suppers are always on the 2nd Tuesday at 6:15 PM, then we hold our    

meeting. We try to keep them short and full of information. Always welcome new ideas to help 

our veterans! 

 Like I said earlier we as a unit need you and want you to be a part of our family. Please 

join us and send your dues soon, as like maybe yesterday. Another thing crossed off  your     

To-Do list.  

 It will be much appreciated and I can take you off my reminder list! 

See you soon, 

Ann Kennedy Membership Unit #6 
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Please login and LIKE us. Search for our 
Site:   

Hillsboro Post No.6 American Legion 

Post 6 Web site 

http://hillsboropost6.org/ 

If any member has pictures or insights into Post 

6 history, please send forward them to me. We 

will include them on the website! 

Check the website for Post event information, 

contact info, volunteer opportunities, and any 

info you might need to enhance your American 

Legion knowledge. 

mmarusa@yahoo.com 

 Meeting  

Drawing 

Steve Michels won the 

$60.00 drawing by 

simply attending the 

October Post Mtg., 

Come see what’s up 

with your Post and may-

be you will be the next 

$60.00 winner! 

 

 

 

 

“The American Legion Centennial Cele-

bration is not only about honoring the 

past 100 years of our history, but also 

preparing to continue our legacy of ser-

vice. “   

 Money Monday-Investing 

As we see this market "Falling" ... it is now more important then 
ever to look at your investments objectively and think about what 
you should do with your money. With the computer tools that we 
are using now, we can pick out the winners. This is more important 
in a Bear Market then a Bull Market. Come and join us on Money 
Monday and see what we can do this year. 

In addition to on line trading tools, I am currently doing "End of 
Day" (EOD) technical Analysis on over 8,500 stocks using Meta 
Stock XVI. Come and see the power and information computers 
can give you to make great Money Decisions. 

We meet at 6:00 PM on the Monday before the meeting. Come and 
join us. 

   

Doug Lund 
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ADOPT A MILITARY FAMILY UPDATE 

Thank you to all who have made generous donations to help our Military family.  The money 
that was received will be distributed as the family needs it.  Right now, all that was needed 
was a gift card for boots and coats for the children.  We will keep in touch with the family and 
see what the need is next month.  The family is very appreciative of the help that they have 
received. 

Like I said last month, this is going to be an ongoing need, so it is not too late to contribute.  If 
this family gets back on it’s feet before the money is all used, then the money that is left will 
be kept for another Military family in need. 

Thank you again.  This is what we are all here for! 

Linda Liebenow 

Post Membership Report 

Membership as of this report is 212, that is just a little over 84% of our goal. We are doing 

quite well so far but the hardest is yet to come and that is the last 15%. There always seems to 
be 15 to 20 members that do not renew. If we are to continue to grow each year, we need eve-
ry ones help. I am just the membership chairman, membership is every one’s responsibility. 
Your dues are do by January 31st or National will consider you delinquent. National loses 

about 50,000 members a year, please don’t be one of them. If you are having a hard time and 
can not pay your dues at this time, please let us know, we may be able to help. Wishing every-
one the best for the new year. If you have never been to the post, please come and see what we 
do, you might just like it and come back. 

Rob  Liebenow   

503-826-5877 
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ADOPT A MILITARY FAMILY 

We recently became aware of a family that could use our help.  She is a Navy Veteran with 

two children. Because of circumstances beyond her control, she is unable to work at this time 

and is struggling to support her children. 

She has been working with an American Legion Service Officer and has received a grant from 

TFA (Temporary Financial Assistance) through the American Legion.  TFA will only pay for 

rent and utilities and is a one- time only help. 

This Veteran is going to need assistance while waiting for her Veteran’s benefits to come 

through. We have told her about the Christmas Gift Shop at the Portland VA but she needs  

everyday living help.  The Auxiliary presented her with a Fred Meyer gift card in October. 

If you can personally help her, please send a check to the Post earmarked for “Adopt a       

Military Family”. All of our help will be greatly appreciated. 

Linda Liebenow 

 

2019 AUXILIARY MEMBERSHIP 

Do you have a 2019 membership card?  It’s not too late but we need your renewal before the 

end of January.   

Our membership goal for 2019 is 78 members.  We have 36 paid members at this time.  We 

need your help to make our membership goal. 

You can mail your check made out to the American Legion Auxiliary for $32.50 to 285 W. 

Main, Hillsboro, OR 97123. 

Thank you. 

Ann and Linda Auxilary Membership team,  
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The American Legion         Non Profit 

Hillsboro Post No. 6         US Postage 

285 W. Main Street         PAID 

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123         Permit No.   260 

«First Name» «Last Name»   

«Address» 

«City», «State» «Zip code»        

Please patronize these businesses that have assisted the Post in our endeavors! 

Sherwin-Williams Paint 

348 NE 10th Avenue 

Hillsboro, OR, 97123-4204 

(503) 640-2772  

The Sign Company 

176 NE 3rd Ave. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 640-6011 

The Home Depot 

1950 SE Minter Bridge Rd 

Hillsboro, OR 97123 

(503) 693-9090 

Liberty Tax Service 

2401 NE Cornell Road, Suite C 

Hillsboro, OR  97124 

(503) 336-2670 

Hillsboro Appliance Center 

123 NW Garibaldi St. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 547-0457  

Mike and Debbie’s Produce 

2330 NW Cornelius-Schefflin Rd. 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

(503) 359-4739 

Parr Lumber 

5600 NW Five Oaks Dr. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 645-5545 

Kuzman Forest Products 

427 SW Wood St 

Hillsboro, OR 97123  

503) 640-8828 


